October 13, 1998

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill,

Thank you for the KVIN reception report on October 6th 1998, from
7:18pm to 8:00pm PDT. Ii's always interesting to find out where
signals are being received, and you are the first from Colorado. It's
also interesting to find out you have visited Turlock. If you have an
extra copy of the picture you took of KTUR back in 1958, we'd love to
have a copy.

Our company just purchased the station recently from another
company who was doing a Spanish format on the station. It had no
ratings at all. Since we purchased the station, changed the call to
KVIN, "The Vine", and went adult standards, we are almost tied in the
market for #1 AM station, next to KFIV 1360, with newstalk. Our other
station here is "The River", KRVR 105.5, licensed to Copperopolis,
doing Smooth Jazz. It was our first station, and we put it on the air
January 1st, 1995.

Again, thanks for the report.

Doug WuIff,
Operations Manager, KVIN / KRVR
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